
Hillside Specialist School & College bird  

boxes now only for £10 and the money goes 

to the RSPB and the school. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To make a purchase please email 

j.mccomb@hillside.lancs.sch.uk or they are available to 

buy through school spider 

mailto:j.mccomb@hillside.lancs.sch.uk

